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    P.O Box 28807 Kampala             

Tel: + (256) 712-570-445

        + (256) 788-422-365

                                                                  Website: www.cfyddi.org
Email:cfyddi@gmail.com
CENTRE FOR YOUTH DRIVEN DEVELOPMENT INITIATIVES

Hello CFYDDI partners in Development.
Thank you! 
By Enoch Magala project manager.

Your generous support continues to offer a promise renewed for the good future of others!!  
Things are happening and many exciting things! Unemployed youth have signed up for jobs in the first place!! 
The building plan has been approved and construction site cleared by digging up the logs and all the grass as well as construction bricks have been secured. 
Although we are being held back a little in accordance to our March projection to occupy the centre by May has not materialized due to inadequate start up construction funds as presented in our bill of quantities we remain hopeful and positive about it as there is always compensation for a dream not well achieved. 
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Dear partners, we are excited to report that in April we had a onetime first opportunity to host and welcomed 5 of our Global Giving supporters and it was exciting to have Bill,Theresa, Deborah Jacobs, Elliot and kate at the centre.  It was such a wonderful time we experienced. It sounded like a dream that people we had not met before where right here moving back and forth from the small reading space due to the heat and back from the shed when it started raining. 
You are such a family to us. Thanks you so much. Taking off time to play, read and above all listen to young children dreams and aspirations was so much humbling. The children were extremely excited too to meet with the persons who are partnering in bringing about a future to them!! Some wanted to be teachers just like some of you and others wanted to be doctors. This is so inspiring enough to have children who look up to some people and we need to offer the space and plat form to nature their dreams and aspirations.
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CFYDDI staff addressing GG guests and on the right the entertaining team sings a welcoming song.

Those who visit Uganda we welcome you to contact us and we take you around the project and its developments you have helped fund. Thanks to our first visiting team for bringing with you those inspiring positive encouragements that we are up to something innovative and transformative. Kindly come again. We are in this together.
We hope that you’re just as excited as we are about this new transformative shift! As always, if you have any ideas on how we can step up the fundraising pace for the project, please do not hesitate to tell our story!! Any delay’s is monumental. 
        Be Healthy, Be knowledgeable, Be active, Be You

